
 

 

 

 
 
  
April 24, 2018 
 
 
DOUGLAS M SMITS 
BERKELEY COUNTY WATER AND SANITATION 
212 OAKLEY PLANTATION DRIVE 
MONCKS CORNER, SC 29461 
  
  
 
RE:  Standard Specifications for Water System               
          
 
This office has reviewed the water system specifications submitted to this office on 09/19/2017 for 
consideration of becoming Standard Specifications.  Based on our review this letter may serve as 
your approval of these Standard Specifications.  The specifications have been approved for the 
following: 
 
1. DISTRIBUTION LINES 
 
Please be advised that these Standard Specifications are only approved for those items specifically 
listed above. 
 
For further submittals of projects, please indicate on the application for permit to construct that your 
specifications have been approved as Standard Specifications and that no additional copies will be 
necessary. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 803-898-4239 or email me at clarkebm@dhec.sc.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Bridget M. Clarke, P.E. 
Construction Permitting Section                    
Bureau of Water 
 
 


	Bridget M. Clarke, P.E.

